
An Invitation from your QAHS ‘64 Class President:  Dick Paulson 

Decades have passed since we walked the halls of Queen Anne High School and roamed the 
neighborhoods of Queen Anne and Magnolia.  Many classmates still live in the Seattle area  

while others have relocated to other cities, states, or countries. 
To celebrate the occasion of our 50th Class Reunion, the Reunion Planning team has chosen the weekend of 

September 19-21, 2014 to reunite back in Seattle.  By announcing the date early we hope to inspire everyone to 

join us to commemorate this milestone.  Whether you have been able to attend previous reunions or not, I hope you 

will consider this special occasion.  Reunion costs will be available in May, 2014.  You will be able to review and pay 

for your Reservation online via QA website or mail check to QA ’64 PO BOX (links forthcoming in May). 

Check out the QA web site:  http://www.qagrizzlies.org/reunions.htm for periodic reunion updates regarding 

weekend details; Class ‘missing’ and ‘deceased’ lists as well as Voluntary Class Directory.  Help us find any of the 

‘missing’ classmates that you may know about.  Please email or phone information to any member of the Planning 

Team (listed below).  I want to ensure that everyone who was in our class gets the reunion notification.  A mailing to 

classmates with email and those without regarding reunion information and details will be sent in May 2014.   

Current plans for our reunion weekend include: 
       Friday, SEPTEMBER 19th:  Informal gathering at the Channel Marker Pub & Grill, Edmonds, WA 

       Saturday, SEPTEMBER 20th:  Evening of socializing and reunion banquet at the Nile Golf and Country Club, 

Mountlake Terrace, WA 

       Sunday, SEPTEMBER 21st:   An ‘open day’ to enjoy Seattle area attractions.  Various activities and suggestions will 

be posted on the QA web site (Class Reunions/2014 Class Reunions) plus options for Seattle area hotels.    

Special Lodging Arrangements at the Embassy Suites Seattle - North/Lynnwood: See our special reunion page. 

 

Whether you have been able to attend previous reunions or not, I hope you Please send an e-mail to:  
Class64@qagrizzlies.org to verify that we have your correct e-mail address.   Email communications will be 
sent periodically with reunion updates.   Also, helpful for Planning Committee, would be for you to inform us 
if you positively plan to attend reunion, are considering attending, or not able to attend.   Thank you. 
 

Hope to see you in September, 2014!    In the meantime…All the Best!  ~ Dick 
 

QA Class of 1964 - 50th Reunion Planning Committee Co-Chairs: 
Dick Paulson             (206) 852-7476    QA64ReunionDickPaulson@hotmail.com  
Helena (Butterfield) Rowse   (425) 485-5885    QA64ReunionHelenaButterfield@hotmail.com 

QA Class of 1964 - 50th Reunion Planning Committee Team: 
Kathi (Barrett) Hamilton   (206) 542-7271     QA64ReunionKathiBarrett@hotmail.com 
Barbara (James) Tupper   (206) 795-0050    Bjt521@yahoo.com  
Judy (Running) Hobart      (805) 216-7120    jarclark@comcast.net  
Dean Hobart       (206) 503-1882    deanfhobart@yahoo.com  
Howie Bonar       (206) 533-2303    howierd45@comcast.net  
Jim Dorney       (206) 940-1289    QA64ReunionJimDorney@hotmail.com  
Jim Stipcich       (206) 282-5588  
John Blakeley       (206) 496-6068    Blakeleyjd@aol.com 
Mike Jorgeson      (253) 350-6054 MJorgeson2@gmail.com   
Mike Lantz       mlantz@nwlink.com  
 

Important to know:  Class of 1964 contact information is used solely for reunion planning purpose; will not be shared or 
distributed with anyone other than the QA Alumni Association and not shared on QAHS web site without your permission. 
 (Online sign-up form for Voluntary Class Directory on QA web site) 
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